
We’ve been making changes and adaptations to make The Hub a safe and fun place to be. Below, we’ve listed some 

of the ways in which things might be a little different. Don’t worry though, we are here to guide you every step of 

the way and we can't wait for you to come back and enjoy our café facilities.

BEFORE YOU ARRIVE 

Please self check you do not have any of the following symptoms:

• High temperature

• A new, continuous cough

• A loss of change to your smell and taste

If you have any of these symptoms or feel unwell, please stay home & stay safe.

YOUR SAFETY IS OUR TOP PRIORITY

• Please use the available hand sanitiser when you arrive at the hub. Hand sanitiser stations are accessible as you enter 

and exit.

• Please follow the signage on the doors and floors in order to safely navigate your way around The Hub and adhere to 

social distance guidelines.

• Please make sure that you stay in your clearly-marked, designated areas whilst you are using the café facilities.

• Due to a limited number of seating areas available, the café can only be used by customers who purchase from our 

café.

• You should remain socially distanced or within your household or support bubble.

• All children should be accompanied by an adult.

• Please follow the guidance on face coverings.


